From: <u>David Holop</u>
To: <u>Bates, Portland</u>

**Subject:** Comment - DEI Committee Meeting 9/14/22 - Item E.c. **Date:** Wednesday, September 14, 2022 11:04:06 AM

My name is David Holop - El Segundo resident, parent, member of SEA Change. I'm writing regarding Item E.c.. I would've liked to comment in person but I'm not available tonight. I thought at the June meeting there was a 6-0 vote to agendize discussion on recording meetings but haven't seen it — urging you to continue to push for that.

Item E.c.: I appreciate the work on putting together that Report. My request to add is to push the City/ESPD to provide RIPA data ASAP, and don't wait until April 2023 (when release is statemandated). ESPD has been required to collect this data since January 1 so they have it, but requests regarding this to City Council have thus far been ignored. I'm hoping the DEI Committee can persuade them (or the Chief) to release the data sooner for analysis. More data = more accountability = more trust.

Thanks!

Dave